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Message from the President 

Welcome to the first edition of our "Digital Newsletter”! 

Dear Members 

We have received many complimentary reports regarding the Kooyong Tennis Club 
Spring Lunch. Syrah Torii and Eden Shifroni were magnificent and it was lovely to 
have Sharolyn Kimmorley AM as the Associate Artist. This year we held the lunch 
in the Stadium Room (due to a change of room made by the Club) however, 
everyone agreed the change was for the better. 

Bookings for the Lunch using the Trybooking online system were such a success 
that we have decided to use Trybooking for future events and our 2025 
membership renewals. For those of you who don't use email or if you prefer not to 
book through Trybooking, we will send forms out by Australia Post. 

Keep reading for news, information on what’s still to come this year, and some 
plans for 2025! 

As always, we thank you for your continuing support and we look forward to seeing 
you at the Christmas Lunch. Invitations will follow shortly. 

Best Wishes 

Sandra 

Sandra Rogerson 
President 

  

 

  
 

Read more … 

https://mailchi.mp/35a7cd06b338/newsletter-of-the-opera-society?e=3900818fd6

